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Dear Democratic legislators, 

Oregon voters have voted down Measure 117 to have ranked voting in Oregon. Why 

is this bill being pushed down the voter's throat? 

Open primaries is a very bad idea. We need balanced candidates from both parties, 

not two candidates from the same party on the ballot. 

 

I grew up in the Soviet Union and I know what it's like to live in a state with a single 

party to choose from. I immigrated to the United States hoping to get away from this 

horrible political system. 

 

Thank you very much for your attention.  

 

Arkady Grudzinsky 

 

Beaverton 


